
Jamaican High Commissioner pays Farewell Courtesy Call to the ACS

 

His Excellency Arthur Williams, High Commissioner for Jamaica to the Republic of Trinidad and
Tobago, and Permanent Representative of Jamaica to the ACS, paid a Farewell Courtesy Call to the
ACS Secretary General, H.E. Rodolfo Sabonge on August 23, 2023.  Their discussion surrounded
matters related to the financial constraints and possibilities in respect of the ACS Budget, as well as
broadening the Association’s scope in terms of visibility and branding.

 

High Commissioner Williams reflected on his term in office and further expressed his optimism that
the ACS can accomplish its goals. Secretary General Sabonge thanked him for his support of the
ACS, his collaboration with the Secretariat and wished him every success in his new posting.


